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Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: South Warrington Development Plan 
Date: 17 June 2019 14:52:15 

Dear Sir / Madam 

In my opinion the proposed plan to build more houses in South Warrington on green belt land is 
not a sound policy. Traffic and pollution in the area is significantly high and further development 
will make matter even worse. 

I oppose the development plan. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Harle Elliott 




